
Monthly Prayer 

The children will be 
practicing the following 
prayer throughout  
May: 
 

Oh, Jesus, I give you 
today all I think, do and 
say.  Amen 
 

Happy Birthday 

There are no children 
celebrating their 
birthday this month.  
 
 
 
 

Communication 
Please remember to 
continue to check your 
HiMama app throughout 
the day and month. You 
should be receiving a 
daily report at the end of 
each day your child 
attends preschool. Please 
note that we have had a 
change in our preschool 
calendar and you should 
have received a 
message. The last day of 
preschool will be Friday, 

June 18th. All preschool 
children need to be 
picked up by 11:00 am so 
we can begin our Pre-K 
celebration by noon. 
Lastly, we post a monthly 
Newsletter as an 
attachment on your 
monthly calendar as well. 

 
Curriculum 

We will introduce the 
letters Y through Z along 
with the sounds and 
Zoophonic movements 
associated with each of 
these letters. We will also 
review letters V through 
W the first week of May. 
The children will explore 
units on Mother’s Day, 
Gardening, Farm and 
Zoo. We are spending a 
few weeks on the concept 
of primary colors and so 
we will reinforce the Rr 
sound and the color Red  
by celebrating Red Day 
on Friday, May 7th; the 
Yy sound and the color 
Yellow by celebrating 
Yellow day on Friday, 
May 14th; and the Bb 
sound and the color Blue 
by celebrating Blue day 
on Friday, May 21st. 
Remember to have your 
child wear these colors 
on the corresponding 
color day. 

Pre-K  
We are excited about this 
last fun month of Pre-K.  
Your children continue to 
progress in language, 
math, social and 
communicative skills.  
We will spend the month 
reviewing the alphabet, 
numbers 0-20, and 
rhyming concepts. We 
are looking forward to a 
unique and enjoyable 
final month of Pre-K 
 
Mark your calendars for 
our Pre-K celebration, 
June 18, 2021. Please 
look for additional 
pre-k correspondence 
through the HiMama app. 

Classroom Happenings 
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Special points of interest: 

• Cinco de Mayo: 5/5 

• Book Orders Due:  5/7 

• Red Day: 5/7 

• Mother’s Day 5/9 

• Yellow Day: 5/14 

• Blue Day: 5/21 

• Early Dismissal:  5/28 
(NO PRE-K on Early Dismissal) 

 
• No School: 5/31 

• Pre-K Celebration:  6/18 
11:00 PRESCHOOL 
DISMISSAL 

• Last Day of Preschool: 6/18 
11:30 DISMISSAL FOR 
ALL 

May 

Pre-K 
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Books  

Thank you for supporting our 
Scholastic Book Program.  May 
book orders are due Friday, May 
7th.  This will be the last book order 
for the year.  Teach your child about 
the power of literacy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Traditions 

Help keep our Catholic traditions 
alive and thriving!  Teach your 
child classic prayers each month.  
Try focusing on the following 
catholic prayer this month as part 
of your prayer ritual: 
 

Act of Contrition 
Oh my God, I am sorry for my 
sins.  In choosing to sin and failing 
to do good,  I have sinned against 
you and your Church.  I firmly 
intend with the help of your Son, 
to do penance and sin no more.  
Amen 

 

 

Early Dismissal 
Please note that Friday, May 28th 
is an Early Dismissal Day. 
Remember that all children need 
to be picked up by 11:30 and 
there will be no Pre-K class on 
early dismissal days.  
  

No School 
There is no school on Monday, 
May 31st in observance of 
Memorial Day. 
 

Last Day of Preschool 
Our last days of 
preschool are inching 
closer.  The last days will be 
Thursday, June 17th (TTH) and 
Friday, June 18th (MWF, M-F 
and Pre-K).  We look forward to 
the fun curriculum we have 
planned for your children. Also, 
all preschool children will need 
to be picked up by 11:00 
DISMISSAL on June 18th in 
order for us to begin our Pre-K 
Celebration by noon. Thank you 
for your support and cooperation!  

Spring Fundraiser 
Thank you to all of you and your 
generosity in supporting our Spring 
Fundraiser. We could not have 
succeeded in hosting this event 
without all of your help! We would 
like to especially thank Belinda 
Bryant for helping us prepare the 
sauce for our pasta. THANK 
YOU! 

 
 
 

Scholastic 
Corner 

School 
Calendar 

Catholic 
Journey 

Thank you! Thank you! 
We would like to take a moment 
to thank all of you for an 
incredible year! We are so 
appreciative of all of your support 
and understanding as we 
navigated this last year. I can not 
thank our families enough for 
your gracious attitudes as we 
instituted new regulations and 
healthy practices. Our families are 
truly what makes Annunciation 
Preschool so special and 
welcoming to all! Thank you! 

Thank 
you! 
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